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JUST A REMINDER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The  

Flu Inoculation Clinics 

 will be taking place earlier this year. 

The dates will be on a Saturday 

23rd September and 30th September, 2017 

 

Meanwhile……………... 

OFF TO PASTURES NEW! 

Dr Keshri Dr Patel 

Dr Okoroh 



 

AND NOW 

A WARM WELCOME 

TO 

Dr Puja Aggarwal 

  

I am a GP ST3 trainee, and I am looking forward to continuing (and completing!) 

my general practice training in Dorridge. I qualified in 2013 from the University of 

Birmingham, and have since completed my foundation training in Birmingham 

and surrounding areas.  

 I am interested in women's and children's health and hoping to further pursue 

this interest during my time in Dorridge Surgery.  

As I am originally from Toronto, Canada - after completion of my GP training,        

I am planning to return home to practice.  

I look forward to meeting, and caring for you and your families. 

 

 

Dr Farjaz Khurshid  

I am a GP Trainee in the Practice. I graduated from medical school in 2011      

following which I completed my foundation training in the East of England.             

I then worked for a year in different specialities all across the country before     

deciding to join GP training.  I have an interest in rural medicine and global health 

which I plan on pursuing after completing my training. 

When I am not working I enjoy hiking, travelling and photography 

 

 

 

Dr David Fish 

My name is David Fish, I am a foundation year two doctor, who graduated from 

Warwick Medical School in 2016. My baptism by fire… I mean first three jobs in 

the NHS were trauma and orthopaedics, geriatric medicine and oncology at the 

Queen Elizabeth Hospital.  

Having enjoyed aspects of each of job and the challenges that each one brings 

has left me with absolutely no idea what I want to do when I become a      

“grown-up doctor”, the young boy in me wants to fly and be a “helicopter doc”, 

the rugby player in me wants to be a trauma surgeon and the other part of me 

wants to do palliative medicine. I look forward to working in Dorridge. 

 

 

Meanwhile…………... 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOLLOWING A DISTRIBUTION DELAY  

 

PRINTED COPIES ARE NOW AVAILABLE  

IN THE SURGERY RECEPTION 

 

CLOSING DATE 18TH AUGUST. 

 

FOR ONLINE COPIES PLEASE SEE LINKS TO THE DOCUMENTS IN ISSUE NUMBER 19. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Previous issues can be found on the Surgery Website www.dorridgesurgery.co.uk, just click on the button ‘NEWS 

FOR YOU’ in the left hand navigation bar. 

Marathon 

fatigue 

http://www.dorridgesurgery.co.uk

